
15 September 2021

Kāinga Ora would like to thank all attendees who joined our live and 
interactive annual Virtual Investor Day, jointly hosted with KangaNews. 
We appreciate your attendance, and we hope you enjoyed it.

This was an opportunity to understand more about Kāinga Ora and our roles of 
being a world-class public housing landlord and partnering to deliver urban 
development projects of all sizes, we thank-you for your support. 

We would also like to take this opportunity to ask attendees to provide feedback. Your feedback 
will help us to improve on future events. Please share your views by using the following link: 
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/KOInvestorDay2021

If you would like to watch the recordings, these will be available to view in the event portal, and 
will remain there until 31 December 2021.

If a colleague would like to register to view the recordings on-demand, please ask them to visit 
our registration page: https://kanganews.eventsair.com/2021-kainga-ora-virtual-
event/2021kainga/Site/Register

If you would like to be added to our distribution list, please email treasury@kaingaora.govt.nz. 
Our Investor Centre also provides useful information on our borrowing programmes, credit 
ratings and approach to sustainability.
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